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Remote Learning 

At the moment, we are really impressed with the standard of work that most children are doing at 
home. The staff are working hard to ensure we provide a rich and interesting curriculum for your 
child. You have been given a pack with resources that may be needed. There is a mixture of live 
sessions, pre filmed lessons and web based learning. Please try to ensure that your child is in a 
good routine at home with their learning. They should be ready to start their learning at normal 
school time. Well done to all the children that have been able to attend their registration session 
(8.45am -9am) every morning. There is an expectation that all children should be completing their 
learning on a daily basis so that they do not fall behind, this is being monitored by all school staff. 

If your child is in Key Stage 2 their learning will be through Google Classroom and Purple Mash. Key 
Stage 1 children can access their learning via Purple Mash. 

Children in the EYFS (Acorns, Nursery and Reception) can access their learning through Tapestry. 

If your child does not have access to a tablet or computer, please let us know as soon as possible 
so that we can lend you a school device. 

If you do not have access to the internet at home, please contact the school office and we will 
provide you with a pack.  

Thank you for supporting us in ensuring your child can continue to learn from home. 

 
Learning in the Nursery 

Well done to Hashim and Amelia, who have been 

learning to recognise their numbers at home with 

the support of their mum. Please keep it up. 

 

Happy Birthday 

Happy birthday to Rehan from Willow 

class who celebrated his birthday last 

week. We hope that he had a good time. 
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The Magic Paintbrush 

Children in Beech class, have been reading the story of the Magic Paintbrush. All children from 
home and school have re-told the story. Fatima, Eesa, Muhammad and Ibrahim worked so hard to 
remember capital letters, full stops and handwriting rules. We are super proud of all of them.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
  
 

 

The Solar System 

We are super impressed with the creativity of some of the children in Willow class. Below are 

examples of models that two of the children have done at home. Well done Rehan and Noor Ul 

Houda. 
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  We love writing 

This term, the children in Upper Key Stage 2 are studying the Ancient Greeks.  Last week, Ayaan 

from Oak class submitted the following piece of writing: 

The Minotaur was a Greek mythical creature who fed on children to satisfy his hunger. The 

sacrifice of these children to feed The Minotaur, was not accepted by society at the time, and so 

because of this, Prince Theseus took on the job to defeat and kill him. 

The Minotaur was a dark, monstrous beast with thick, ebony fur which stood up in different 

directions on his skin. He had a hunched posture which was a result of his broad, wide shoulders 

and chest. Although his posture was hunched, he remained tall and towering in height compared 

to those around him. He stood in the mist with his bulging muscles popping out of his skin in 

confidence. The remorseful cannibal had a disgusting, rotten odour that lingered around him, 

wavering near his bulky shadow. With his demonic eyes, he could penetrate anything that came 

into his sight. The bloodthirsty being had blood all over his two piercing horns, which dug into his 

victim’s skin, with a lack of remorse. The Minotaur had sprouting fuzzy hair which emerged out 

of his dwarf looking ears. He was a monster who had revolting uneven claws and teeth like razors 

which chomped on his prey. The sinister beast had hooves which could catch up to and trample 

on his victims, when they attempted to escape. 

To compliment his hideous appearance, The Minotaur had such poor attitude, manic 

mannerisms and horrid instincts. He was a creature who lacked regret in all the moves he made. 

As selfish and greedy as he was, he didn’t care about the lives of those around him, and instead 

aimed to make their lives a living hell. Grunting and bellowing at the numerous people who 

crossed his path, The Minotaur radiated a stinking attitude that took away from his physical body 

odour, He was a very evil, cunning beast who intimidated everyone, making them feel small 

inside. He stuck his nose up at the people who dared to face and challenge him. The Minotaur 

was someone who thought he was bigger and better than everyone else in all ways. 
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

Pupil of the  

Week  

Reception 1 Azaan  

Reception 1 Ibrahim  

Year 1 Larch Lewis  

Y1/2 Beech Daniella  

Y2 Willow Muskan  

Y2 Willow Aniyah  

Y3 Maple Maple Class 

Y3/4 Woodlands Razia  

Y3/4 Chestnut Safa  

Y5 Ash Aydin  

Y5 Sycamore Yousef  

Y6 Elm Jonathan  

Y6 Oak Daud  

 

Pupil of the  

Week beginning 11th January 2021 

Reception 1 Oliver  

Reception 2 Sameer  

Y1/2 Beech Fatima  

Y2 Willow Rehan  

Y3 Maple Noah  

Y3/4 Woodlands Kaleem  

Y5 Sycamore Isra  

Y6 Elm Holly  

Y6 Oak Ayaan  

 

 

 
Well Done to All! 

 

Shout outs 

Well done to the following pupils and parents 

for commitment, perseverance and dedication 

with their learning 

Aleena  Meerab  

Aayan  Ibrahim  

Salihah  Hashim, 

Inaya, Genevieve  

Talia  Farhan  

Maryam  Lybah  

Faizan and Mum Ayaan  

Safa and Mum Stephen, Mum and 
Dad 

Sawera  Zainab  

Fiza  David  

Mahteen  Sharifan  

 

 


